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Minute Extract  
 
17/06 Recommendations arising from the Planning and 

Environment Commission’s Review of Energy Use by the 
Council 

 
The Cabinet Member considered a report from the Scrutiny Management 
Commission setting out the 8 recommendations arising out of the review of 
energy use by the Council conducted by the Planning and Environment 
Commission. 
 
Decision 
 
1. To encourage the Council Cabinet to adopt the recommendations of 

the former Planning and Environment Commission. 
2. To note that the Scrutiny Management Commission had agreed to 

organise a conference to raise awareness of Council employees of the 
need to conserve energy and reduce energy use. 
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